From: bill brock

Sent: Thursday, November 16, 2023 10:03 PM

To: SPPC <sppc@london.ca>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Update on Request for propoisal

Strategic Priorities and Policy Committee Meeting November 21, 2023

Re: Agenda item under 2.Consent #2.2 Update for Request for Proposal (RFP) 2023-1999 Hubs Implementation Plan

This email is asking for clarification on "HUBS" as outlined in People Centred and Housing Centric during this process.

Originally the direction was the first 3 hubs wouldn't be in core! Hubs would be full service from time person knocks on door until

completing program ending up with job and housing! Staffing for such would be suited to needs without taking away from current staffing roles.

Required staffing wouldn't come from other working people.

In looking at first starts they don't appear to follow your direction! Note Y.O.U. had one project 12 years in the works and Joan's place already received

several million dollars for program. My sisters place already serves a certain group. Have nothing to do with full service high acuity!

In the document referred to I don't recall seeing mixing and matching programs or sites to make the specified hub!

Letter to Editor raises issue of northwest site and should be clarified as part of discussion during this meeting.

William Brock